
 
 
To: All Media 
  
Att: News Editors 
   
Date: 21 August 2019 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
MEC Mamabolo to attend memorial service for N1 taxi crash victims 
 
Gauteng MEC for Public Transport and Roads Infrastructure, Jacob Mamabolo, will on 
Thursday, 22 August 2019, attend the memorial service to remember the 10 people who 
died in the tragic N1 taxi crash near the Buccleuch interchange in Midrand. 
 
Mamabolo has expressed his heartfelt condolences to families of those who lost their loved 
ones during this fatal road accident and wishes those injured a speedy recovery.  
 
“We cannot over-emphasise the growing importance of road safety. Our appeal is that all 
motorists, taxi operators in particular, exercise greater care on our roads and respect the 
rights and lives of others,” Mamabolo said. 
 
Details of the memorial service are as follows: 
 
Date    : Thursday, 22 August 2019 
Time    : 11h00 
Venue  : Rabie Ridge Community Hall, Midrand 
 
Ends! 
 
For more information, contact the Department of Roads and Transport’s Theo Nkonki 
on 082 719 6404 or Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 E-mail: 
PressOffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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